
  

7/29/2018 English Announcement 

 1.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that 
you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be 
dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box. 

2. The 2018 VBS will be held on 7/30-8/3. We will start to decorate the classroom today at 
2:00pm.  Co-workers and helpers, please stay to help.  

3.2-Day Adventure: This outing is for the college students to make Memories at Carowinds and 
to partner with Life Church with service projects in Charlotte, NC. There is a need for  young 
adults and adults to partner with this trip as disciples. It will meet at RCCC on August 4th at 
8:30am and return August 5th around 9:15pm. The fee reduce from $ 75 to $ 60. For More 
Info: Pastor Gary Lee at PastorGaryLee.rc3@gmail.com 

4.*Baptism Class will be held today at room 141 from 1 to 2pm, contact Pastor Jerry if 
interested. The actual baptism will take place on Sunday August 26th.  

5.Membership Class will be hosted on August 19, from 1 to 2pm in the prayer room. Contact: 
PastorGaryLee.rc3@gmail.com 

6. 2018 RCCC Children Ministry newsletter #14 has been published. We send out the E-copy 
through REALM and the current parents' distribution list and put it up on the bulletin board as 
well. Please contact us if you have not received any emails.  

 

Youth Announcement 
1.Profess Your Faith in Christ Through Baptism 

    If you have accepted Jesus Christ as your Lord and Savior, you can take the next step of faith 

and obedience by getting baptized.  We are planning to have baptism on Sunday, August 26.  

Contact Pastor Jerry today to go through the Baptism Class today from 1:00-2:00 p.m in Room 

141. 

2.Upcoming Friday Youth Group Events 

   --August 3 - No Friday Youth Group - Because of VBS 

   --August 10 - Back to School BBQ and Welcome 6th Grade Students - North Cary Park - 

5:30-7:30 p.m. 

   Sign up with Pastor Jerry or on the Youth Website (www.raleighccc.org/youth) today if you 

plan on attending this special youth event. 

3.Pray our Summer Youth Interns 

  Pray for Wai-Sum Leung as she continues to serve as our Summer Youth Intern through August 

3.  We praise the Lord for the ministry done by Wai-Sum and Chris this summer.  Chris 

Kartawira completed his service on last Sunday, July 22. 

4. No Wednesday prayer meeting (8/1) and No Friday  Youth group (8/3) because of VBS. 
  

  

Children Announcement 

1.RCCC 2018 VBS will be from July 30th - Aug 3rd.This year's theme is “Game On”. Please 

pray for the safety of the whole camp. 

2.Back to School Water Splash Day will be held on Saturday 8/25/18 from 1 pm to 5 pm at the 

church playground. The invitation will be sent out later to all RCCC children and VBS campers. 

Please pray for it. 



3.Children Ministry has immediately need for the following service - Sunday school teachers, 

AWANA group leaders, and AWANA parent helpers. If you can help, please contact Eva 

Zheng or Becky Xie or send email to Children RCCC .  
 

 

Upcoming Sermons 
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